
Coronavirus Update 31st March 2020 – Chaplain Support 

 

We are all experiencing an unprecedented situation and as a Church Academy 
community we recognise the need for support for the whole community.  With this in 
mind please do contact our Chaplain Alex via his usual email 
address abrompton@tscacademy.org.uk  

  

Psalm 9:9 

The Lord is a refuge for the oppressed, 
 a stronghold in times of trouble. 
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